
 

 

 

MARCH 2025 AGENDA PACK – Appendix 3    

191.25 Correspondence – circulated to Councillors 

1. Query from a potential resident looking to purchase a property in Tickhill. Wanting 

details of and flood plans RESOLVED discussed at the Doncaster Council Liaison 

meeting and CDC to investigate and advise information to pass on. CDC agreed to 

contact directly with information providing they are happy with this.  

2. Report of flytipping on Peastack Lane. RESOLVED resident advised to report to CDC, 

emailed Ward Councillor to advise of report.  

3. Resident complaint about the occupants of 54 Sunderland Street who have 

appropriated the “grass verge”outside the front of the property to continuously park 

their car, and in so doing have turned the superimposed area of their car into a 

muddy wasteland which will be difficult to revive without replanting the verge. Also, 

wild shrubs have been allowed to grow across the pavement restricting the 

pavement and scratching pedestrians as they pass by. RESOLVED emailed Ward 

Councillor to request appropriate action. Advised resident that Ward Councillor will 

follow up and advise action to be taken.  

4. Email update from the Senior Flood Risk Engineer at CDC. Implementation of the 

Natural Flood Management Scheme (NFM) in Tickhill has been paused due to 

technicalities around long term funding arrangements detailed I the email circulated 

to all councillors. RESOLVED CDC to continue to monitor the implementation of the 

different funding opportunities, and by extension, determine whether it changes the 

viability of the scheme moving forward.  

5. Email complaint from resident about the further deterioration and dumping of 

rubbish at the site on Wilsic Lane. RESOLVED reported again to the enforcement 

team at CDC and requested an update. Advised resident I will forward any 

information as soon as it is received from CDC. 

6. Notification of price increase effective from1st April 2025. RESOLVED circulated to 

councillors for information 

7. Notification from SYMCA to advise decision by Olicer Coppard, Mayor of South 

Yorkshire to bring buses back under public control. RESOLVED circulated to 

councillors 

8. Notice of Elections from CDC. RESOLVED circulated to all councillors, posted on 

Notice board and social media on 24.03.205 as per statutory requirements. 

 

 



 


